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The IQAC organized a seminar on “Developing International Programs & Building 

Collaborations in Colleges”  on May 6, 2022 in a blended (online+offline) mode. The resource 

person of the webinar was Dr. Amrita Bajaj, Faculty and Coordinator, International Coordination 

and Development Programme, Shaheed Bhagat Singh College & Former Deputy Dean, Students’ 

welfare, University of Delhi. 

 

The session began with a welcome address by Dr. Shilpa Chaudhary, IQAC Coordinator and 

introductory remarks by Prof. Swati Pal, Principal, JDMC. Dr. V. Rajyalakshmi, Webinar 

Coordinator introduced the speaker.  

 

Dr. Bajaj apprised the audience about benefits of such collaborations, ranging from Indian 

students studying contemporary and globally recognised courses from the comforts of a home 

environment, widening the reach of such courses and world-class pedagogy at almost a quarter 

of the costs to getting students access to cutting-edge virtual learning tools. But it is the larger 

value addition to the education system that is more exciting. For one, it provides foreign 

institutions with a cost-effective method to study the new market and accordingly bring in 

modifications to their course curricula if required. Another huge gain is the enhancement in 

pedagogical skills for the Indian teaching community. The more comprehensive collaborations will 

not only see Indian faculty conducting such courses but also being trained and certified for it. 

Foreign institutions had flexibility woven into their curriculum long ago. Therefore, the subject 

combinations that they provide are in keeping with current career requirements. So, besides 

opening up a world of opportunities, this also helps set the base for what the NEP envisions. She 

also talked about the various types of collaborations and how to go for them. 

 

The audience highly appreciated the webinar and expressed their thanks for organizing this 

extremely useful and relevant session. The webinar ended with a vote of thanks by the IQAC 

coordinator. 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 

 
Prof Swati Pal, Principal, JDMC giving introductory remarks 

 

 
Dr. V. Rajyalakshmi, Webinar Coordinator introducing the Speaker 

 

 



 
 



 
 

Dr. Amrita Bajaj presenting to the audience 

 

 

 

 

 


